
Foundation News! 
4th April 2025 

This Week 

We hope those of you who were able to attend 
enjoyed the Springtime arts and craft afternoon 
on Tuesday. There was lots of creativity on 
display from adults and children!  

We have had a fun-filled week with a highlight 
being our end our term campfire. A big thank you 
to Mr. Poli for helping us with this. We also 
enjoyed a visit from Matthew & Luke, from St. 
Mary’s Church, who shared a little about why 
Easter is a special time of year for them. 

The children have still found time to complete lots 
of learning with everyone completing their first 
Beat That! challenge and joining in with reading 
and writing activities about growing plants. The 
children shared some super knowledge. 

We wish the children a relaxing and well-
deserved break and hope you enjoy your Easter 
and Springtime celebrations. We look forward to 
seeing you all again on Wednesday 23rd April.  

Poetry Basket: A Little Seed 

Messages 

If you are taking part in the Friends Spring fundraiser please 

share photos of this, and any other activities, on Tapestry for 

the children to share in the new term. Thank you. 

Diary Dates: 

Wednesday 23rd April: Summer term begins. 

 
 

 

 

Happy Birthday 

to 

Edie and Zara  
and to 

Akein, Harriet, Joey,        
and Beattie 

who will be celebrating in the holidays! 


